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Anyone aged 70 can have the shingles vaccine on the NHS. 
You become eligible for the  vaccine from the first day 
of September  after your 70th birthday for the following year. 

People aged 78 or 79 are also eligible for the shingles vaccine on the 
NHS for a year from the first day of the following September as part 
of a catch-up programme. 

Anyone aged 80 and over is unsuitable to have the shingles  vaccina-
tion on the NHS because it seems to be less effective in this age 
group,  
Please  see reception staff for booking into a clinic. 

 

 
 

We would like more patients to use the 
eConsult service to  

reduce the demand on the telephone 
system, so that those who cannot go 

online have improved phone access. It 
is proving to be very effective both for 

patients and for the Practice. Go onto 
the practice website to activate   

and get started  

 

http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/vaccinations/Pages/shingles-vaccination.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

Practice staff are challenged to meet our 

patients’ demands. 

All our staff want to provide the best possible 
care. With the insistent pressure, we 

sometimes cannot meet your specific wishes 
immediately.  As a result, we are seeing an increasing 
number of incidents when patients behave 
unreasonably towards our staff, causing considerable 
distress.  Any verbal or physical abuse, aggressive, 

offensive, intimidating, or disrespectful behaviour 
towards our staff will not be tolerated. We will 
follow our Zero Tolerance Policy and act when 
patients behave inappropriately. 
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